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Dear Parents, Carers and Governors,                                                      Tuesday 15th February 2022 

 

Update  

 

As we approach the end of our first spring term I would like to thank you for wearing face coverings in the school 

grounds and when you have come into school for various things or spoken with staff. We have had regular cases of 

COVID in school as I know you are aware of but wearing masks, I am sure, have helped us to contain our situation to 

some extent. 

 

From the start of next term face coverings will not be required for dropping off or picking up and our main gate will 

be open as normal for both exit and entry. Thus suspending the one-way system. 

 

However, any face to face meetings with staff may I ask that you continue to wear them during the meeting. This 

will apply to book looks booked and Parent Evenings. This is at the request of staff in school as a result of a survey. 

As the government lift restrictions next term we will review, as always, going forward. We very much look forward 

to welcoming you all back into school on a very much ‘normal’ basis as the year moves on.  

 

Don’t forget Advance notices  

 

Book Looks 

 

All classes will be open from 3.15-4.30 on Friday 11th March for Book Look time for you to share all the lovely 

things your children have done so far this academic year. 

 

Parent Evenings 

 

Parent evenings Tuesday 15th March 3.30-5.30 and Wednesday 16th March 3.30-5.30 2022. You will have received 

your appointments now. 

 

Best wishes and thank you, 

 

Mrs Jayne Neveu 

Headteacher 


